
 
PRESS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Date:  July 11, 2024 

Contact: Adrienne Langan, Adult Services Librarian 

  360-417-8500 x7752; ALangan@nols.org 

Re:  Barbie Watch Party at NOLS 
 

The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) will host a movie screening of “Barbie” (2023) at 

libraries in Port Angeles, Sequim and Forks. Adults and teens are welcome to attend the Barbie 

Watch Party and enjoy free pizza, popcorn and drinks. Attendees are encouraged to dress in 

pink or as their favorite Barbie, sing along with the film and pose in a life-size Barbie box for a 

photo op. 

 

Barbie Watch Party schedule 

- Friday, July 19, 6 p.m. to 8 p.m., Port Angeles Main Library, 2210 S. Peabody St. 

- Friday, July 26, 6 p.m. to 8 p.m., Sequim Library Temporary Location, 609 W. 

Washington St. 

- Friday, August 2, 6 p.m. to 8 p.m., Forks Branch Library, 171 S. Forks Ave. 

 

About the Summer Reading Program  

This event is part of the “Read, Renew, Repeat” Summer Reading Program, happening now 

through August 24. Sign up for the reading challenge, earn a T-shirt, win prizes, and participate 

in free events.  

 

For more information about the Summer Reading Program, visit www.nols.org/srp, call 360-

417-8500, or email discover@nols.org. The Summer Reading Program is generously supported 

by Friends of the Library groups at all four NOLS branches.  

# # #  
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